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Wastewater Upgrade | Coward Street, Mascot  

We’re upgrading a large wastewater pipe along Coward Street, Mascot. 

This work will reduce wastewater overflows as well as protect public health 

and the environment.   

 

 

 

 

Project timing 

 

 

 

Our work will be staged as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*dates may be affected by weather delays. 

See site compound layout and temporary 

traffic changes on the back page. 

 

 

 

 

What you need to know 

• work hours: Monday to Friday,     

7 am to 6 pm. 8 am to 1 pm on 

Saturdays (only if required) 

• traffic changes: partial lane 

closures, alternative routes and 

restricted parking  

• avoid the area and expect 

delays. Non-residents should 

avoid using Coward Street  

• noise & vibration: our work can 

be noisy, and drilling may cause 

intermittent vibration. Controls will 

be in place to reduce this as much 

as possible 

• night work: some of this work will 

be done at night as permitted by 

Transport NSW. No drilling will be 

done at night 

• this work will not interrupt your 

water or wastewater services. 

 

For regular updates and 

more project information, 

please scan the QR code 

below.  

 

Community contact

28 August 2023 

Set up site compound 1 and dig the 

entry pit in the roadway, near 151 

Coward Street.  This pit will be used 

to launch our tunnelling machine. 

Next, set up site compound 2 on 

Coward Street near Linear Park.  

We will then start welding and 

installing the new 380 metre length 

of pipe. 

November 2023 

The final stage of work is restoration 

of the roadway and all other 

impacted areas. Some of this will 

need to be done at night. 
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1800 003 116 (option 2) 

Delivering4customers@sydneywater.com 

Start: Monday 28 August 2023 

Finish: November 2023 

 

Sydney Water Talk 
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Site set up will involves: 

• 24/7 traffic control and safety equipment including safety fencing 

set up on the road 

• parking will be temporarily restricted along Coward Street and 

Aloha Street for the duration of the project 

• road closed to local traffic along Coward Street westbound from 

Botany Road 

• westbound access is allowed for buses and emergency vehicles 

only  

• detours will be in place for local traffic – non-residents  should 

avoid the area and expect delays  

• you’ll notice an increase in work vehicle and trucks during equipment, 

machinery and site amenities deliveries  

• excavation of the road to establish entry pit into the wastewater pipe  

• set up of the tunnelling machine over the entry pit. 

Next, we will start setting up site compound 2 on Coward Street, adjacent to 

Linear Park. 

Project Overview 
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Site compound 1: Corner of Coward Street and Aloha Street. 
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